
ATTN:  AURORA NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATIONS 
 

“1/2 Price Tournament Drawing” 
 

 
 
All Aurora based non-profit organizations recognized as non-profit by the Internal 
Revenue Service and/or recognized as a non-profit corporation by the Colorado Secretary 
of State, are eligible to participate in a lottery drawing conducted at the Aurora Golf 
Administration office on February 1, 2024.  All entries must include a copy of your 
organization’s Department of Revenue Certificate of Exemption for sales tax.  An 
Aurora based organization shall mean an organization which is located in, and 
whose primary focus is, Aurora. 
 
One qualified organization’s tournament will be randomly drawn for each golf course to 
receive ½ price on green fees, cart fees and range balls (prize fund excluded) for their 
2024 event.  Qualified tournaments must take place on a weekday (excluding Friday).  
 
Interested organizations should fill out the form below and return, along with a copy of 
your tax-exempt certificate, to the Aurora Golf Administration office (address below).  
Organizations must have their tournament registration form on file at the golf 
course prior to being eligible for the drawing. 
 
 
 
NAME OF ORGANIZATION:____________________________________________ 
 
GOLF COURSE REQUESTED:___________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF EVENT:__________  DAY OF WEEK:_________  #OF PLAYERS:_____ 
 
TOURNAMENT CHAIRMAN:____________________________________________ 
 
PHONE # (W) _________________________  (H) ____________________________ 
 
 

Return this form to: 
 

Aurora Golf Administration 
Attn:  Manager of Golf 

15151 E. Alameda Pkwy. 4th Fl.  
Aurora, Colorado 80012 

Phone:  303.739.7890 
Fax:  303.739.7893 


